
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Ingestre Stables, 

 

   Thank you for having me and IRC for ten days, and 

teaching us so much about horses and horse riding! I 

wanted to give some feedback of what things we did, 

or which teachers we liked the most. 

 

   My favourite horse is called Sox, although he lives 

outside, and I don't usually get to see him, I still love 

how he is so obedient, when you want him to go forward, 

he does, and when you want him to halt, or go slower, he does! And he has 

really good stable manners, lets me pet him, and doesn't mind if i groom him. I learnt that I 

should be more careful with my half halt, and to be in more control when Sox goes a little too 

quick. 

 

   My favourite instructor for the riding lesson was Kate, 

because she was nice, but at the same time knew 

how to teach me so that I would take more risks, and 

still be safe. My favourite way of teaching that she 

used was that she taught us as individuals, and so 

much as a group. 

 

   Now my favourite stable management teacher 

was Jessica because she asked us about the horses 

points of the body while we were grooming the 

horses, and the information I learnt from her, was very 

useful later on, in Alex's stable management lesson.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

Also, she was really kind and whenever we 

asked her a question, she would show us 

how to do it, then she would do the part 

that was the hardest, then let you do the 

easy part. I thought that that helped me 

get over my fear picking out the back 

hooves because she proved to me how 

easy it was, and from that day on, I 

could pick up and pick out a hind leg 

hoof without problems. 

 

   I learnt much more from other instructors and animals, and had a good time too, but these 

were the ones that mattered the most. Thanks again! I hope I can come back next year with 

my family! 

 

 

Lyann Yeung 

18th of July 2011 

 

 


